
 

 

 
 
 

 2 August 2024 
 

ALLIED IRISH BANKS, P.L.C. FILES ITS 2024 HALF-YEARLY FINANCIAL REPORT 
 
 
Allied Irish Banks, p.l.c., the principal operating company of AIB Group, files its half-yearly financial 
report for the six months ended 30 June 2024.   
 
The Report is available on https://aib.ie/investorrelations/financial-information/results-centre/2024-
financial-results. 
 
Please note that AIB Group plc, the holding company, filed its 2024 Half-Yearly Financial Report on 2 
August 2024. 
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